
Dates for the Diary

16th April – Y4 Faith Trail trip
6th May – Bank holiday Monday
23rd May – Church Service – Year 1
24th May – last day
25th May-2nd June – Half term holiday
21st June – Sports Day
3/4th July – Y4 at middle school
8/9th July – KS2 performance
19th July – Last day of term
22nd July – INSET day for staff
22nd July–2nd Sept –Summer Holidays
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Worship

“Let the children come to me”
Jesus gave everyone a clear 
message, that children are 
important and have a valuable 
voice.  
The disciples thought that the 
children should stay away, and 
that Jesus wouldn’t be interested in them, but he 
was, and he wanted them to feel respected, listened 
to, and be given dignity.
We value all God’s children in our world. 

.

What a fantastic first week of the term!

Steve Smallman entertained and inspired the children with his 
stories and illustrations on Monday, and he stayed after school 
to sign and sell his books.  His books featured ‘poo’ a lot, and 
this created the idea for a fun Science week, which the 
children have loved!  They have talked about poo, learned about 
digestion, investigated poo created by a variety of creatures, 
made their own poo using a variety of ingredients and classified 
accordingly!  

Good Samaritan News
We are very proud of one of our 
Giraffes, who decided to have her 
hair cut and donate it to The 
Little Princess Trust, who make 
real hair wigs for children who 
have lost their hair through 
cancer.  She has also raised £465 
so far, for the charity.  Such 
kindness.

Good news
We are so proud 
of one of our 
Ladybirds, who 
has beaten leukaemia, and was 
able to ring the bell during the 
Easter Holidays. The Ladybirds 
have had a ‘Ring the Bell’ party 
today to celebrate the 
strength, resilience and 
bravery of their friend.  Thank 
you to everyone who donated 
and bought cakes for the 
Children’s Cancer  
and Leukaemia 
Group. We are still 
counting the donations!

Bee Competition
Thank you for all the Bee 
competition entries so far, if 
you still want to enter, you 
have until Wednesday, next 
week.

April is Autism 
Acceptance Month

On Friday 26th April we will be having 
a Rainbow Day to celebrate Autism.  
We will wear our most colourful 
clothes and have a bake sale! 

mailto:office@st-marys-uttoxeter.staffs.sch.uk
http://www.st-marys-uttoxeter.staffs.sch.uk/


Attendance in School

This week’s attendance is 95.2% 
which is an increase from last week. 
Although chicken pox has made an 
appearance, we are still striving 
for our 97% attendance.

Celebration Worship 
Friday at 3.00pm 

All families are welcome to join us for Celebration Worship on a Friday.
The door at the back of the Hall will be 
open at 2.50pm, you will need to sign in, 
via the QR code, then take a seat.

Croft on the Heath

Please make sure your child has 
their wellies and a pair of old 
tracksuit bottoms in a bag for their 
Croft Day. 
It will often be muddy and/or wet and 
the children won’t be able to access 
outdoor learning, if they haven’t got 
their wellies/old 
trousers/waterproof. 

Chicken 
Curry

Transitions for September
Our Year 4’s should find out about 
their middle school choices next 
Tuesday and our Nursery children, 
who are due to start school in 
September, should have 
confirmation about their place in 
Ladybirds too.  Look out for the 
email from Staffs County Council.


